CORRESPONDENCE
7/28/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06336-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 10:45 AM

To: '‘Diane’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Water Rate Hike

Good Morning Ms. O'Halloran,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Diane [mailto:dohalll@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 9:14 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Water Rate Hike

As a resident of Seminole County and customer of water monopoly Utilities Inc | am strongly against the horrifically high
and unfair water rate hike awaiting approval on Aug 3. Being a senior on a fixed income as many in my community are, it
is too heavy of a burden being placed on us in order to buy a necessity of life - water - from the only provider we are
limited by their monopoly to using. Please look out for Florida consumers and especially us in Seminole County by
denying such an enormous price increase by that "public" utility.

Diane O'Halloran
Governor's Point E.
Longwood, FL





